The webcast from nasen will focus on two important elements of supporting young children’s learning and development. It looks at play and relationships and how the two are interlinked to successfully support young children’s development. This is particularly important at this time of unpredictability and change for young children. Young children and their families may be faced with restrictions on where they can go and who they can meet with. Therefore, opportunities for play and particularly, play with other children, may have been greatly reduced.  A focus on being playful is really positive way to support children’s development. To access the webcast log in to the nasen website

https://nasen.org.uk/resources/importance-play-and-relationships 
